
From: nishaat isaacs <nishaat619@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, 17 January 2021 3:04 PM 
To: Cape Hub Ward 115 <Capehub115@da.org.za> 
Subject: Speedbumps  

  

  

Good Afternoon Mr Ian  

  

We sitting with a real problem here in Ormskirk street Woodstock. 

  

The cars are speeding through our road daily and here are kids. 

  

We fear for the safety of the children. 

  

We really want to apply for speedbumps. 

  

Please assist us in this regard. 

  

Thanking you in advance.  

  

  

Nishaat Isaacs  

071 104 3881  
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